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October 8, 2013 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
WTYA Basketball will be accepting registrations online only this year 
at wtya.org. Early registration will be October 11th – October 25th.  
 
In season registration will be online as well and the dates will be 
October 26th – November 8th.  
 
There will be no more paper registrations that are mailed or handed 
in, all registrations must be completed online and we will not be 
accepting registrations at evaluations.  
  
Thank You, 
  
Victor Lea 
WTYA Basketball Director 

 
 

http://wtya.org/

